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Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 
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W E L C O M E 

THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here!  Our purpose is             
partnering with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s 
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community. 
We have a heart for the nations. 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE:  
Traditional Service, 8:30 AM in the Sanctuary and a Contemporary 
Service at 10:45 AM in the Gym.  Sunday School meets at 9:45 AM. 

June 26, 2022 

Sunday 
 

6:30 PM: Roots Youth 
Group 

Tuesday 
 

5:30 PM: Prayer Meeting, 
Classroom 105 

Thursday 
 

5:30 AM: NACMBS, Atrium 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving  $14,334.65 

YTD Income Less Exp.  $25,449.25 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 309 
1st: 128 2nd: 138, Kids: 43, SS: 133 

IYM Annual Sessions 2022 
 

This year's 
Sessions will be 
held on July 28-
30 at Quaker 
Haven Camp. 
These Sessions 
will include 
several events 
centered around 
the theme 'A 
People Not Yet 
Created' from 
Psalm 102:18.  
Brochures are 
located on a table 

in the Narthex or more information be 
found at www.IYM.org.   

Renovation Update 
 

 We realize that the updates 
we’re moving forward within our 
renovation plan are not as straight 
forward as building a new Children’s 
wing onto the church. We are doing a 
bunch of different things to keep our 
building in a fully functional state now 
and in the future. We thought the best 
way to understand all the aspects of the 
renovation and the “why” behind each 
part would be to look at them 
individually. How do you eat an 
elephant? One bite at a time. So we are 
going to start using this little spot on 
the bulletin to give you a “bite-sized” 
piece every week regarding this project 
with the hopes that it will add up to a 
whole that’s something to get excited 
about. Stay tuned for next week!  

 

Friends Counseling Center is 
Hiring! 

 
Friends Counseling Center is looking 
for an Evening Receptionist.  The 
position is part-time, Monday - 
Thursday, 3:30 PM to 8:30 PM.  For 
more information or to apply, please 
visit the Friends Counseling Center 
Facebook page or the Friends 
Counseling website at 
www.wabashfriendscounseling.com.  
Interested candidates may also send 
resumes directly to Rachel Hurst at  
rachel.hurst@wabashfriends.org.  

Youth Group meets this evening at 6:30 
PM in the Roots Youth Room.  Youth 
group is being ran by youth, “Sharing 
time”.   

Register your child for Sunday 
School at the Family Center check-in 
desk on the North side of the 
building.  
 
If you donated personal items for 
VBS this year, they are available to 
pick up TODAY! The items are beside 
the Children’s Ministry Desk.  
 
All month the kids have learned that 
God takes sin seriously. Today the 
kids are learning that Jesus paid the 
price for their sins by dying on the 
cross. Ask your child what they 
learned today in class!  
 
We need YOU! Will you help equip 
the children in our church to grow in 
their relationships with God? Join 
our Children’s Ministry team today! 
Email Carsyn Stout 
@ carsyn@wabashfriends.org to see 
what classrooms need teachers!  
 

NEWS & INFO 

 

Bridge will be taking a break after our 
gathering on the 25th. The next bridge 
gathering will be August 10th!  

Fair Food Booth Sign Ups 
 
This July 18-22 we will be running our 
food booth at the 4-H Fair. A majority of 
the income will be used to help pay for 
our kids to go to Quaker Haven and to 
Dad Camp. We would love to have those 
that attended those camps to work a 
couple shifts. This is a great opportunity 
to have our whole church family working 
together for a common goal. Please sign 
up on the table in the Narthex. We also 
need help setting up before and tearing 
down after the fair. Many hands make 
light work! If you have any questions, 
don't hesitate to ask Brock! 

 

 

 

 

 

Softball League 

WFC will be part of a Men’s Church 
Softball League again this year.  It starts 
July 25th and will be on Monday nights 
at the Field of Dreams.  Cost is $25/
person.  Please contact Seth Cussen to 
sign-up at (260)571-7079 or email 
stcussen@gmail.com.   

Email info@wabashfriends.org if you 
would like FREE access to RightNow 
Media. 
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